
 

 

Season’s Greetings 
 

We would like to extend warm wishes for a happy, healthy holiday season 

to our valued members and their families. 
 

We will be closed: 

• Tuesday, December 24 at 1:00 pm 

• Wednesday, December 25  

• Thursday, December 26  

• Tuesday, December 31 at 3:00 pm 

• Wednesday, January 1 


